
Great Lakes Advocate – 8 December 2015: A request for the state government to buy-back 
AGL’s petroleum exploration licence in Gloucester has been unanimously supported by the 
Mid North Coast Regional Organisations of Councils (MIDROC).   

In the lead up to the Minister for Local Government Paul Toole’s Fit for the Future 
announcements, which are expected before Christmas, a scheduled meeting between 
member MIDROC councils Bellingen, Coffs Harbour, Kempsey, Port Macquarie, Taree, 
Nambucca  and Gloucester was postponed last week but a vote on the matter went ahead 
regardless.  

The buy-back motion put by Gloucester’s mayor John Rosenbaum and passed at 
November’s Gloucester Shire Council meeting was supported unanimously by all member 
councils. 

read more:  http://www.greatlakesadvocate.com.au/story/3546587/mid-north-coast-
councils-support-csg-licence-buy-back/ 
  
Mid North Coast Regional Organisation of Councils:  MIDROC represents over 300,000 
residents in seven local government areas and is the peak representative body the for Coffs 
Harbour, Bellingen, Nambucca, Kempsey, Port Macquarie-Hastings, Greater Taree and 
Gloucester Councils. 
http://www.midroc.nsw.gov.au/ 
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